
 

Welcome! 

What a blessing it is to worship our amazing God together! I 

am so glad you are worshipping Him with us today1 

Would you say that you are hopeful? For many of us it is really 

hard to be. With everything happening in the world around us 

and just the normal challenges of life it can be really hard to 

have hope. But we can!  

We continue our series today looking the prophet Daniel and will discover 

what it takes to have hope and thrive when life gets tough. 

If you are visiting, drop by the Starting Point to learn more about our 

church and also get a free gift! And for anyone with us today,  I want to  

encourage you to get connected to our ministries, Life Groups, and service 

opportunities at the Starting Point in the Worship Center.  

Danny Berry 

Lead Pastor 

Care Support: If you are in need of meals, funeral care, nursing home visits, a card, etc., 

please contact the church office or let us know through the “My Response” card. The care 

team at CCCC is eager to help in any way needed. 

CCCC’S Graduation Sunday is Sunday, May 21st. 

Information packets for graduating high school and 

college seniors available today at Starting Point. 

Information regarding the Timothy scholarship will 

be included in that packet. 

Women’s Ministry will host a Garden Tea Party on Sunday, May 7th, 

following service. All women are invited to join us for followship and de-

votion. This event is free, but you must sign up on your “My Response” 

card or contact the church office if you would like to go. 

Child Dedication will take place Sunday, May 14th. 

Classes for parents of those children being dedicat-

ed will be Sunday, May 7th, and Sunday, May 14th 

at 9:00am in the youth room in the Ministry Center. 

If you would like to participate, please mark your 

“My Response” card. Contact the church office with 

any questions. 



 

Last Month: $ 35,160.37 (Budgeted: $21,807/month)  

This Year: $201,163 (7/1/2022-4/1/2023): (+$4,916) 

Building Debt Left: $228,571 (Updated: 04/01/2023) 

Engagements:  625 (+38/previous quarter) 
Learn More: www.cambridgecitychristianchurch.org 
/engagements/ 

Last Week: In Person: 133 Online: 52 

 

CCCC’s Men’s Ministry will meet once a month 

beginning Sunday, May 1st. The May 1st meeting 

will take place at the Berry home. Please contact 

Lead Pastor, Danny Berry, with any questions. 

Leadership nominations for eldership and ministry 

team leaders begin today. Please be in prayer as we 

determine leadership and prepare for our next   

ministry year. 

CCCC will be sending up to 20 students to CIY Move in early July in Cleveland,  

Tennessee. We ask you to consider supporting our students by giving a donation to 

help defray some of the cost of attending. While many of our students from CCCC 

will be paying for their own way, we also have students who either cannot afford to 

go or do not have a relationship with Jesus. Your giving will enable them to hear the 

good news. Our goal is to raise $5,000  to support this trip. Donations can be made 

through the offering (be sure to mark giving for “CIY”) or at the church office. 


